Audit Committee – March 21, 2022

The Audit Committee met on March 21, 2022, to review the draft report of the internal audit. There were no findings, and a copy of the report was provided to the Board of Education on April 20th. The internal auditors were in the District the week of April 4th to perform the required testing on an area chosen by the committee. A meeting will be scheduled with the internal auditors when the report is complete as well as meet with the external auditors, Nugent and Haeussler to review the required yearly external audit scheduled for July.